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Ordsall Hall wins at Northwest tourism awards

Salford City Council is celebrating after hearing the news that one of its historic gems, Ordsall Hall, won the accolade of ‘Small Visitor Attraction of the Year’ at the 2007 Northwest Tourism Awards.

Organised by the Northwest Regional Development Agency, the ceremony saw Ordsall Hall competing with other small attractions from across Cheshire, Merseyside, Cumbria and Lancashire.

The Grade 1 listed building is packed with history, with some parts dating back to the 14th century.  Those visiting it can enjoy rooms such as the grand 16th century Great Hall and the elaborate Star Chamber bedroom that was built in 1362.

Ordsall Hall is currently in the midst of a vital fundraising campaign, as £1million needs to be raised to secure money from Heritage Lottery Fund that will enable the Hall to be restored and transformed for future generations.

Councillor Barry Warner, lead member for culture and sport, says, The teams at Salford City Council and Ordsall Hall are thrilled with this award.  People visit the Hall not only from the Northwest but from all over the UK, and the Hall’s special ‘ghostcams’ get hits from places as far afield as Canada and Australia.  It’s a really positive accolade for the Hall as it moves into a new stage in its life.”

Ordsall Hall will now go forward for the national Enjoy England Awards that will take place in Liverpool next year.

Salford City Council was also given a Commendation for the Salford ITU world Cup Triathlon in the ‘Visitor Experience of the Year’ category

